
 

 
 

COURTESY NON-STATUTORY MEETING NOTICE 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

 

June 1, 2018 

 

Re: New Community Area - Block 27 Secondary Plan Study File 26.4.1 

 

Please be advised that the staff report containing recommendations related to the New 

Community Area - Block 27 Secondary Plan Study File 26.4.1 will be considered at a Committee 

of the Whole Meeting on: 

Tuesday, June 5, 2018  - 11:00 am 

at 

Vaughan City Hall, Council Chamber 

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive 

Vaughan, Ontario  L6A 1T1 

 

You are being provided with this courtesy notice, pursuant to a request to be notified of further 

consideration of this matter.  If you have any questions, please contact Arminé Hassakourians, 

Senior Planner, of the Policy Planning and Environmental Sustainability Department at 905-

832-8585, ext. 8368 or armine.hassakourians@vaughan.ca, or Cameron Balfour, Planner 1, of 

the Policy Planning and Environmental Sustainability Department at 

cameron.balfour@vaughan.ca, ext 8411. 

 

A copy of the staff report can be obtained for your information on the City's web-site at: 

www.vaughan.ca/council/minutes_agendas/Pages/default.aspx as of Friday, June 1, 2018 after 

4:30 pm.   The staff report can also be obtained in person, during regular office hours, from the 

Office of the City Clerk as of Monday, June 4, 2018. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Arminé Hassakourians 
Senior Planner 
Policy Planning and Environmental Sustainability  

mailto:armine.hassakourians@vaughan.ca
mailto:cameron.balfour@vaughan.ca
http://www.vaughan.ca/council/minutes_agendas/Pages/default.aspx

